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January 2023 

Dear Parent/Carer 

We are writing to inform that due to an exam board error, there has been an issue with the Financial 

Studies exam paper that your son/daughter sat on 11th January 2023. This is the multiple choice 

computer based exam. Your child will be required to re-sit the exam next week. 

The paper sat by the students on the 11th will be treated as a mock paper, and we will use the results 

to inform any extra support your child may need in preparation for the resit. The support that we 

have already put into place includes: 

- Students have been provided with all of the specimen papers and mark schemes to revise 

from 

- Time to revise in their Financial Studies lessons 

- Period 6 session on Tuesday 24th January 

- Regular contact with the Head of Department via email 

The re-sit will take place on the morning of Wednesday 25th January at 9.30am for Year 12 and 10am 

for year 13 students.  

If you require any more information or support for your child please contact the school or myself on 

michael.baker@cncs.school  

Yours faithfully 

 

 

Mr M Baker        Ms E O’Connor 

Assistant Headteacher       Headteacher   
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